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January 18, 1985

North Park Energy, Inc.
95 Circle Drive

Ft. Collins,

Colorado 80524‘

RE: Blevins 1-A
NE NE SE 11-9N-78W

Gentlemen:

In a recent

review of this well file it has
attention that in November,

00272065

RICHARD D. LAMM
Governor

come to my
1981 you submitted an application

for permit to drill on the subject well, indicating a change in

status from stratigraphic test to o0il well.

Apparently no fee

was submitted and in any event the application was not approved.

Will you please
based on

production.
approve it and note what happened.

resubmit an application with the
the fact the well has been completed

fee ($75)
and 1is on

Upon receipt of the application and fee I will

please contact me or Jim Kenney of this office.

Very truly yours,
~ 1
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William R. Smith, P.E.

Director
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If you have any gquestions






